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Monday, April 9, 2018 

 

RE: Statement of Reservation on the Plumbing and Drainage Bill 2018 
 

I write to lodge a Statement of Reservation to the Transport and Public Works Committee on the proposed 

Plumbing and Drainage Bill 2018, currently before the committee. 

 

My concerns relate to the uncertainty around the impact the changes proposed in the Bill will have on the 

Refrigeration & Air Conditioning Technician trade through the proposed introduction of a new Mechanical 

service licence class.  

 

I believe it appropriate for more investigations to be done into safety issues for tradespeople working on job 

sites, as well as gaining a better understanding of the appropriate level of technical training required to safely 

and effectively install relevant. 

 

I believe it would be prudent to better understand these matters prior to making a recommendation on the 

passage of the Bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robbie Katter 
Member for Traeger 


